Parent Forum

Early Reading plus
@llof:

We are very pleased to offer our sixth
PARENT FORUM session for the school year.
This session will give you some support and

guidance in the topic of Early Reading.

We will spend time discussing the
importance of reading to your children

and give you some helpful strategies in
how to develop a love of books and
reading in your children. Reading is one of
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the most important things we promote at
Rebecca Cheetham so we look forward to
seeing you at our Parent Forum!

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Wednesday 6th March 2024

9:00am Face-to-face
2:00pm Face-to-face
(Call to book a space)

This month our sessions are both face-to-face

as we are offering the opportunity to play with
your child in the nursery provision.



